
With eAlerts from the HR Support Center, your clients 
on all levels of service can receive automatic emails 
to help them understand new federal and state legal 
changes that apply to where they do business.

Employers can customize which alerts they’re 
receiving at any time, and can set them up for every 
state they operate in.

partnerships

1 Minute Sales Tip: 
Keep clients up-to-date on the latest federal and state 
employment law changes affecting their business.

eAlerts make HR compliance easier for 
your clients by informing them about 
important employment law changes. 

Employers can manage their subscriptions by going to:

“My Account” on the HR Support Center task bar and 

selecting: “Subscriptions.”

Quick tip:
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